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Call for members: Civil Service Develop-
ment and Training Fund Committee 

It’s Your Union - Get Involved!

PEI UPSE is calling for members to sit on the Civil Service Development and 
Training Fund Committee.  The union 
is seeking (2) members and two (2) al-
ternates to sit on the committee.  One 
of the two members selected for the 
committee shall be recommended as 
Chair. 

Terms are for two (2) years and the committee meets monthly during work-
ing hours.  The mandate of the Civil Service Development and Training Fund 
Committee is to: 

• establish criteria for the fair and equitable distribution of funds, based on the intent of the policy;

• administer the fund;

• notify applicants of decisions regarding funding; and,

• make recommendations to the Development and Training Fund Committee on suggested changes to the policy.

To express interest, please contact PEI UPSE by Friday, February 
1, 2013. Call 902-892-5335, toll free at 1-800-897-8773, or email 

peiupse@peiupse.ca  



                                                                                                                                                              Volume 20, Number 1    www.peiupse.ca January 11/2013 

 PEI UPSE is proud to represent over 5000 members in the public and private sectors.

     Prince Edward Island Union of Public Sector Employees, 4 Enman Crescent, Charlottetown, P.E.I.   C1E 1E6
902-892-5335 or toll free 1-800-897-8773 (1-800-897-UPSE),  Fax: 902-569-8186, Email: peiupse@peiupse.ca

Call for members: UPSE Youth Committee 

PEI UPSE is calling for members to sit on a new UPSE Youth Committee.  
With almost 10% of the UPSE membership 
being youth, the union is focusing on creating a 
more active and involved youth base.  

If you are an UPSE member and are 30 years of 
age or younger, and have an interest in being 
on the UPSE Youth Committee, please contact 
the union by 4:00 p.m. on Friday, February 1, 
2013.  Call 902-892-5335 or toll free at 1-800-
897-8773 or email peiupse@peiupse.ca. 

UPSE members have access to savings / premium rates through Cooke 

Insurance’s Home and Auto Group Plan.  

 “I was happy to request a quote for my auto insurance knowing Cooke Insurance 

would donate $10 to the Silent Witness Project. I also ended up saving money on my 

auto insurance through Cooke’s group plan for UPSE members!”  

Union Home and                      
Auto Group Plan

Call 1-800-566-5666 or 
visit www.cooke.ca     

Cooke Insurance will donate $10 to the Silent Witness

Project for each quote they provide to an UPSE member.  

Debbie Bovyer, 
President, UPSE  
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